
 

Northern Cape: Two General Public Service Sectoral 

Bargaining Council (GPSSBC) Full-Time Shop Steward 

vacancies  
 

The PSA’s Provincial Office: Northern Cape invites interested shop stewards from the GPSSBC to apply 

for the above-mentioned vacancies. Applicants must submit their CVs and profiles with proven abilities to 

recruit new members and represent members with grievances and disciplinary hearings. Applicants will 

be expected to travel and should possess valid driver’s license and be willing to use their own vehicles for 

the Union. 

 

Applications must be forwarded to Steve Ledibane at steve.ledibane@psa.co.za or 053 839 1019. 

 

Closing date for applications is 13 November 2021.  

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NORTHERN CAPE GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL 

BARGAINING COUNCIL 

09-11-2021 

 

 

mailto:steve.ledibane@psa.co.za

